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REMINDER!!! PTA MEETING 6PM TONIGHT IN STAFFROOM – ALL WELCOME. PARK IN TEACHERS PARKING ENNIS ROAD.

Burglary last Thursday

Jolene Knowles, the school psychologist will be speaking to the children about the incident at the school.  If you do not wish your child to take part in a group session please phone the office or send an email. Some of the children “heard” or saw what took place and we feel it may help them to discuss it.  The staff have already received counselling. 

Welcome Braai 22 February – at Parkview Junior School for all PVJ children & Parents
We will picnic on the field. Grd R will have a designated area.  Please make an effort to “meet and greet” each other.  It’s up to everyone to make this an enjoyable event. We remind parents that no alcohol may be brought on to the property (GDE directive) 

SGB Meeting 5:30 February 2018
The SGB Meeting is postponed to the 15th of Feb as the State of the Nation Address takes place on Thursday the 8th
PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF TIME!

Afternoons
Waiting Class runs from 13:30 –14:00 Children not fetched timeously after school or extra murals will be booked into Aftercare.  Some children are left for over half an hour and they become anxious.  We are responsible for the children's safety if they are at school and we cannot supervise them if they are running around. Staff are officially on duty in the playground from 07:30 in the morning. 

Cancelled extra-murals
We apologize for cancelled extra murals but unfortunately cannot take chances with lightning occurring.
Class Parents 
Thanks to those parents who got their classes up to speed with WhatsApp and the pyramids of cell numbers etc. Please notify the office & your class parent of any incorrect numbers. The office system must be updated as well as the sms system.
Femke Peters (child Stijn) is another class parent for Grd 1-11
Email f.doesum@gmail.com
Tuckshop
The children enjoyed their first tuckshop of the year. Many thanks to all those who have volunteered to help. Coupons are sold in batches of R30.00 or R80.00.  Please do your slips the night before with your children and put in the correct amount of coupons – no change/coupons are given. Coupons may be bought any day of the week and the children really enjoy making purchases through the office window on a Friday morning. The ´old” secretaries also get to remind them of their “please” and ’thank you’s”!
Grade 3’s Cookie Sale

The Grade 3’s raised R906.10 at the cookie sale on Thursday. Well done to all.  The Grade will choose a charity to donate the money to.

The Police Station & Safe Parkview staff were also treated to cookies – we appreciated their support on Thursday morning.
Extra Murals

We hope your children will settle down into their 2nd week of extra murals. Remind them in the morning what’s on for that particular day & tell them to come to the office if they feel they have been forgotten under the “waiting tree”. We can normally work out where they are supposed to be! Also remind your children (especially the Grd 1’s) that you may not appear the minute the extramural finishes – explain that sometimes you may be delayed a few minutes by traffic.   

Sports News

There will be a cricket match this week for U9 cricketers & a gala and U8 cricket matches.
U9 Cricket Fixtures:  

The U9’s won their cricket match against Blairgowrie last week.
8th Feb DLSHCC vs PVJ (Away)

15 Feb KDVP A vs PVJ (Away)

22nd Feb Craighall vs PVJ (Away)

1 March PVJ vs Orban A (Home)

8th Mar Blairgowrie vs PVJ (Away)

15th Mar PVJ vs DLSCHCC (Home)

22nd Mar PVJ vs KDVP (Home) 
Aftercare

All children attending aftercare need to have a spare hat in their bag to use in the afternoons.

Advert – Recorder Lessons- Before school at PVJ
If you’d like to see if your child has a love for learning a musical instrument? The recorder is the best place to start.

Winnie still has a couple of morning slots left, phone 0765288953.
Piano & Saxophone lessons offered by Maria Mombelli in Melville. 0849990111. All ages welcome.  Maria is our music teacher.
	Seeking Employment- Nanny, Babysitter or Housekeeper
	Educational Consulting by HD

Offers the following services:
	OLD PARKS SOCCER

	Yonela Gabiso, a 29 year hard working lady with 5 years’ experience, is looking for a job as a Nanny, Babysitter or Housekeeper. Part time, Full time or weekends. I can be reached on 0633004015. For References contact Cheryl Cohen 0828038093, Anne Von Gortberg 0825720057, Bianca Hamburger 0823125048
	Reading and Spelling therapy (English & Afrikaans 2nd language) , Maths tuition (Grades 1-9)

School-readiness assessments,Psycho-Educational assessments, Subject choice and Career Guidance

Study skills workshops (Grades 4-12 & tertiary education students),Holiday workshops 
072 422 9713 hansini@educonhd.co.za     www.educonhd.co.za  [image: image2.png]


Based in Crosby
	 Invites you to join us. Boys & Girls ages 4-11 on Monday’s and Wednesday’s from 17:30-18:30, and Boys & girls from the ages of 12-17 from 17:30-19:00 are welcome. Professional skills training, monthly player assessment reports and specialized speed and agility training. For more information, please contact Gary on 082 442 8115 or garyoldparks@hotmail.com


PLEASE DO NOT PARK OTHER PARENTS IN, OR BLOCK DRIVE WAYS IN SEKIRK ROAD. ALSO CHECK YOU HAVE LOCKED YOUR VEHICLE!
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